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Welcome to Spring 2 in Year 6! We hope you had a lovely half term.  
 
Reading  
Please remember that Year 6 children need to be reading for approximately half an hour every 
evening. Please also ensure that you sign your child’s reading diary every day.  
 
School Journey payments this half term  
There are two instalments for School Journey this half term: please pay £25 before Friday 24th February 
and then £25 before Friday 24th March. The final payment of £25 will be due on Friday 28th April. Please 
let the office know if you are struggling with payments.  
 

Homework 
Please continue to complete the assigned pages in your Maths, Reading and Spelling 
Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG) ‘Rising Stars’ workbooks. This homework is compulsory 
and is due in every Wednesday.  
 
Trips 
We will be taking part in the Southwark Junior Citizenship (JCS) scheme. This is run for all Year 
6 pupils in Southwark. It will take place at Old Kent Road Fire Station in the afternoon of 
Tuesday 21st February. The aim is to develop the children’s understanding of safety as young 
adults, including when travelling to and from school. This is excellent preparation for secondary 
school. Please let the school office know as soon as possible if you are able to join us on this 
trip. We will be leaving just before midday and taking our packed lunches with us.  
Please see the letter for more details.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.      The Year 6 Team 
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TOPIC: RIVERS   

Daily timetable: Dates for the diary: 
9:10–9:35 Reading 
9:35–10:35 English 
10:35–10:45 Spelling 
11:00–12:15 Maths 
12:15-12:30 Assembly  
1:30-2:30 & 2:30-3:30 Topic/Science/Spanish/ Computing/ P.E/PSHE/R.E/Music 

 

PE Days for this half term: 6MS – Tuesday & Thursday; 6AC –Tuesday & Thursday; 6CB – Monday & 

Friday  

 

Children must wear PE kit of navy or black tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts and their white polo 

shirt or house T-shirt with trainers on their PE days. Please make sure clothing is warm enough for 

outdoor P.E. 

 

Please also send your child in with a spare t-shirt to change into after their P.E. lesson. This is important 

at this point in Years 5 & 6, as the weather is getting warmer and our P.E. lessons tend to be very 

energetic!  
  

Every Wednesday - Reading, 
Maths and Spelling, 
Punctuation & Grammar 
(SPaG) homework due 
Tuesday 21st February – JCS 
trip  
Friday 24th February and 
Friday 24th March – School 
Journey payments of £25 due  
Wednesday 29th March – 
Optional Topic homework due. 

 

 
Don’t forget to check the school 

website and weekly whole 
school newsletter for updates! 

Topic 
Rivers: how and why do 
rivers change? 
 
English  
Our writing will focus on 
the following texts:  

• The Boy in the Tower 
by Polly Ho-Yen 

• The Three Little Pigs 
(formal writing and 
debate writing – on 
the side of the wolf!) 

 
Maths 
Algebra, decimals, 
fractions and percentages  
 
Science 
Living Things 
 
RE 
Easter 

PSHE 
Conflict Resolution (peer 
pressure, sexting, 
grooming) 

Computing 
Databases 
 
Languages   Spanish  

 



 

 

 


